
Gree�ngs esteemed members of the Senate Health and Wellness commi�ee.  I am wri�ng to 

you to show my support for this bill.  I am a family physician prac�cing in Vermont for 16 

years.  Prior authoriza�ons are a huge burden to me and my staff and make it difficult to do our 

jobs.  The �me it requires to jump through these unnecessary hoops could be be�er spent 

seeing pa�ents.  Please consider passing this bill.  Thank you kindly, Jeremiah 
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